
Dunsandel-Irwell RFC & BDI Rugby

Dear Dairy Holdings Limited 

On behalf of the Dunsandel-Irwell Rugby Club and BDI Rugby, I would like to thank you for 
your current sponsorship and support.  
Your contributions and support are important to our club because fundraising and in-kind 
sponsorship is a major source of income to the club. Your involvement allows us to pay the 
clubs affiliation fees, provides new strips and training equipment for our teams and pays our 
general operating expenses. 

DIRFC & BDI Rugby had another great season in 2021, across the grades where we have 
entered teams. For a small club we have experienced success in all the competition grades 
with teams reaching semi-finals and finals, highlighted by the Div II side winning their 
competition final.  A lot of this success is reflective of the coaches and managers being able 
to provide the right resources to get the best results from there players, in no small part only 
achievable by the contributions from our family of sponsors. 

Our Club has also had the challenge of managing Covid-19 and all that that entailed. 

All our sponsors are named on the sponsors’ board in our Dunsandel Sports Centre 
Clubrooms. In recognition of your support, all our sponsors will be invited to our mid-winter 
club day, to watch our teams play and to socialize with club members afterwards. 

We recognise and appreciate your involvement in helping us achieve our vision to “inspire 

our community and to support and grow our people through the game of 

rugby”

Yours in Rugby 

Leo Donkers 

Sponsorship Coordinator 


